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I am in support of providing renters and owners in multi family dwellings with access 

to EV charging. These vehicles are cheaper to run on an ongoing basis and therefore 

could provide support for citizens with limited means. The lack of charging stations 

nearby locks multifamily dwelling citizens out of the possibility of making the choice 

that others have to own an EV. The stations could provide an alternative income 

stream to the building owner or association as well. That, together with the climate 

implications of reducing emissions from gas engines over time through electrification 

of transportation makes this bill a win win for owners and renters alike. 


